Muthoora, Leela

From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Dear Sirs,

Linda Sluys

24 February 2015 13:33

Planning

Planning applicaton 58 Mill Lane - 2014/7919/P

I note the above planning application and strongly object to the proposal for residential on the ground floor
{currently a shop unit). There is no evidence that Mill Lane is a declining area with regard to shopping and change to
the ground floor units would change the nature of the area.

With regard to extra residential, what measures will be taken to ensure that rubbish disposal is accounted for.

Furthermore, as a local resident who has previously responded to planning applications can you please tell me why |
didn’t receive notification of this in the post?

Yours faithfully,

Linda Sluys

Resident, Sington House, Mill Lane



